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Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

June 23, 2016

Patrick D. Maher, President
Venture Resources Inc.

P.O. Box 1974

Idaho Springs, CO 80452-1974

RE: Returned Check #594 for M-2009-076 TR03
Dear Mr. Mabher:

We are returning check #594 that was submitted for the above-referenced permit TR03 on May 20,
2016. Apparently, this check was misfiled and unseen until today. When TR03 was being processed,
we did not have the check in possession and your company was contacted; your company then sent
check #611. Today, the check was found in our tickler file, and after checking our processes and
imaged documents, we found that check #611 was submitted and processed on June 6, 2016. Therefore,
we are returning the check to you.

We apologize for any inconveniences this may have caused your company. Don’t hesitate to contact me
or Scottie Tate if you need further assistance and/or information.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ay EM‘@L@

Michelle S. Ramirez
Program Assistant

:msr
enclosure

c¢c:  Michael Cunningham, Environmental Protection Specialist
Wally Erickson, DRMS
Tony Waldron, DRMS
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